
 
Nursery Newsletter 

Week beginning: 20th May 2019 

News 

The Lower Nursery are making the most of the lovely weather. They are choosing to spend 
lots of time in the garden enjoying the varied activities on offer. The ‘Obstacle Gym’ has 
been very busy; the children have been very keen to keep fit! 

 

     

 

Tennis still continues to be a popular activity this week with the children; we have been very 
impressed with their hand-eye coordination. 

 

        

 

In mathematics this week the Upper Nursery have been helping Miss Jacquie with her 
shopping. She gave them each a verbal shopping list which they had to remember. The list 
started off quite simple but then became very challenging. 



 
 

 

   

 

Following on from last week’s lesson on measuring the children decided to order themselves 
from tallest to shortest. 

 

 

Both Upper Nursery and Lower Nursery explored the traditional story of Hansel and Gretal 
this week. The Lower Nursery made delicious ‘Gingerbread Houses’ covered in sweets; we 
were very impressed the children were not tempted to sneak a sweet! The Upper Nursery 
used their dramatic skills to act out the story and even followed a trail in the garden to 
the witch’s house. They each had a role to play! 



 

   

  

 

The Upper Nursery visited our main school this week and were introduced to Miss Doreen, 
our school librarian. She read several books and showed the children how to borrow books 
from the library. She also emphasised how important it is to return books when you have 
finished with them! Arjun told Mrs Lisa ‘I had a great time’. 

 

     

 

 



 
In Forest School this week Daniel was given the task to be the group leader. He had to 
find an area that had good substantial trees to climb.  

 

     

 

Finally…… 

We will be going on our school trip on Monday 3rd June. The children must arrive by 
8.30 a.m. at the latest so that we may leave promptly. The children should be 
dressed in their summer uniform and please apply sun cream if necessary. They will 
also need to bring their packed lunch in a named plastic disposable bag with 
two cartons of drink. Please do not bring any plastic containers. We should be 
back by 3.15 p.m. but please do make alternative arrangements to pick up older 
siblings in case we are delayed. 

Details for Sports day will be emailed after half-term. 

Could we also make a request please; the Lower Nursery would like to borrow 8 fold 
away children’s buggies for sports day. If you do have one could you kindly bring it 
in after half-term – many thanks. 

We hope you have a very enjoyable half-term. 

Best wishes 

Nursery Team 

 

 

 

 
 


